

NEW DISTRIBUTION CENTER



Dear Distributor,

Since 1926, Graco has built and grown the company on a strong foundation of values that continue to define and guide everything that we do – delivering innovation, quality and service.

To maintain these standards as we grow and to provide the best service to you, Graco is excited to announce that we are opening a new distribution center with an expected completion date of May 2024.

The new distribution center will use the latest technology to provide a new innovative layout to increase throughput allowing us to ship our customers' orders more quickly and with the highest degree of accuracy.

To successfully move and open the new center, our current distribution center will be shut down from May 3 – May 12. During this time, Graco will not be shipping any orders domestically or internationally. This shutdown will allow us to set up the new distribution center correctly so we can continue to provide quality service with increased efficiency and delivery speed in shipping products.

We anticipate an increase in shipment requests before the shutdown and ask that all domestic orders be placed before April 24, 2024. This will allow time to process the order and get them released. Shipment is subject to inventory availability. If you order after April 24, your product(s), including products in the Quik-Part order program, may not ship until after the distribution center reopens.

All other business-related activities will continue as normal, including taking orders.

To learn more about the new Graco Distribution Center and to follow the progress, click the button below or visit <u>graco.com/distribution</u>.

We look forward to continuing serving you in the future and delivering exceptional value. If you have any questions or concerns during this time, please reach out to our customer service team.

Graco Inc.